
 

 

 
 
March 12, 2020 
 
Re:  An Important update from Meaningful Day Services regarding COVID-19 
 
As cases of COVID-19 have increased across Indiana and Kentucky, Meaningful Day 
Services is monitoring CDC guidelines and making adjustments to our procedures on a 
daily basis.  The following precautionary steps have been implemented. 
 

• Meaningful Day Services will begin to take temperatures upon arrival for 
all staff and clients at every clinic and office managed by Meaningful Day 
Services.  If a staff or client present with a fever of 100 or greater, the 
individual will be sent home. 
 

• All large group activities have been suspended. 
 

 

• We will be limiting visitors at all of our clinics.  
 
Please note all of these precautions are subject to change as we continue to monitor 
guidelines from the CDC and the World Health Organization.  We appreciate your 
cooperation in taking these preventative measures.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Miller, CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


